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Dear Church Family at Legacy Baptist Church.
Greetings I hope you all are well.

We wanted to say thank you for the special offering of $675 that you raised to help with the cost
of replacing my stolen computer. That was very generous of you. We appreciate you all so much
and look forward to seeing you in June. Lord willing.

 I say Lord willing because political termoil has away of affecting flights in and out of the country
of Bolivia. And some of the state governments here have given the current president until May to
resign. Which he will not resign. So protests are inevitable. We plan on flying to Florida first on
May 11 to see Sheila's mother, then come to Iowa.
So please pray we can do the trip.

For His Glory
Rick and Sheila Ackerman


